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Treasury Department, 
Bureau of the Mint, 
Washington, D.C., 
November 13, 1893 
 
Superintendent Mint U.S., 
Philadelphia, Penna. 
 
Sir: 
 
 Referring to your letter of the 8th instant, relative to the engraving of the dies for the 
World’s Fair medal, I have to request that you will take no steps (as suggested in your 
communication) until I have communicated with you further. 
 
 Respectfully yours, 
 R.E. Preston 
 Director of the Mint. 
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